
Thank  You  for  making  the
50/50  Holiday  Drawing  a
Success!

On  behalf  of  the  Women’s/Human  Rights  and  Young  Workers
Committees we would like to thank each of you who participated
in the 50/50 Holiday Drawing. We raised $2138 and drew winners
for 4 $50 Visa gift cards and 1 50/50 winner. Carlos Traveria
(Fleet Service) won the 50/50 prize totaling $1069, which
Carlos graciously donated back to the “Season of Giving” fund.
The winners of the $50 Visa cards were JW Davis Jr (Mechanic),
Mark Kern (Stores), Martin Shoborg (Mango-Tool Room) and one
$50 Visa donated back to the fund by Mike Millie. 

With the money raised and donated, we were able to help 3
families that had a letter submitted by the membership. We
only received 3 letters and with your generosity we were able
to provide them all  with the assistance they need during this
holiday season. 

Thank you all for your continued support throughout the year.
Have a safe and Happy Holiday!

In Solidarity,

Women’s/Human Rights Committee

Renae Miller

Helena Thornton 
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Maureen Kelly

Lisa Leathers

Charlie Hines 

Louis Gilmore

Young Workers Committee

Craig Vanderhoof 

Louis Gilmore

Mike Knoble

Koley Stowe

Andrew Howard

The next Women’s/Human Rights Committee meeting will follow
the monthly business meeting (8am) on January 12, 2017.


